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On Thursday 20 October everyone at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed getting in the spooky spirit with our

Halloween-themed 'Spooky Trials and Treats' trolley.

We had four different boxes with creepy surprises in, including shaving foam, cobwebs, fake spiders, bugs and jelly – and even a

surprise box that grabs your hand!

Players had to find little fake spiders to win tasty prizes, with either sweets or chocolate to chose from.

There were squeals and lots of laughter as everyone got in the spirit of things. We played Halloween music and our staff worn

witches hats. Great fun!
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